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Mobile Phones 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In line with our mobile phone policy, children in Years 5 and 6 are allowed to bring mobile phones 

into school:  

Pupils are permitted to bring a mobile phone to school if they are in Years 5 or 6 in line with the 

circumstances below: 

●​ They are travelling to or from school by themselves 

●​ They are a young carer who needs to be contactable 

●​ They have written permission from their parents or carer agreeing to the school’s code of 

conduct. 

Phones are not permitted to be used by pupils when on the school site.  When pupils enter the 

school site, i.e. the school playground, their mobile phone must be turned off and handed over to a 

member of staff for secure storage. 

Pupils must adhere to the school’s code of conduct for mobile phone use. 

The use of smart watches is prohibited and they must not be worn to school. If they are worn they 

will be confiscated and stored in the school office until the end of the day. 

In order for your child to bring their phone to school, you must fill out this google form. If your child 

presents a phone in school without this permission, it will be kept by the school office until you as 

the parent or carer are able to collect it.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 
 

Miss Pullen 

Deputy Headteacher 
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